
THE  PRIEST  AND  COMMUNITY
COMMITTEE OF HAIFA VISIT THE
PATRIARCHATE
On Friday, the 4th/17th of July 2015, the priest of the Greek
Orthodox  Arabic-speaking  Community  of  the  Patriarchate  in
Haifa, f. Demetrios, and the Community Committee, visited the
Patriarchate.

The priest and the Committee were welcomed by H.B. Theophilos,
Patriarch of Jerusalem, discussing with them issues pertaining
to their Community, i.e. the conservation and renovation of
the old Community Church, dedicated to the Prophet Elias, and
the completion of the decoration of the new Church, dedicated
to St John the Baptist. The inauguration ceremony for the new
Church was also discussed.
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